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...Our thank.s are due both to, the Secretary-General and to
the Director f'or the two reports which they have presented to 

us

documents at once succinct and comprehenSive. It is not invÎiolS

to) Mention especially our debt to, the Secretary-General 
partly

because hîs effort has been an added burden on top of his already

heavy duties and partly because, or so it seems to, us, his report

has hitherto received .insufficieflt acknowledgemeflt. Evey page in

Part I or this document rerleets the careful and indeed 
arixious

thought he gave not merely to the future or UNRWA but 
to the whole

tragie problem resultiflg rrom the state or Arab-Israel relations.

Mr, Hammarskjold himselr remainded us in his short 
state-

ment at the opening of this debate that it was not necessary 
for the

COmmittee to assess the reasons which led him to his conclusions.

MY Delegation has no intention or departing rrom this adviceso timely
and sensible under the circuinstances. We shall go no rurther in this

partîcular connection than to express the view that 
it is only through

broad and imaginative, venturesome andabove ail, generous measures

that there is hope ror an easing or the international situation in

which the rate or these rerugees seems at pre sent to us înextricably

locked. The eloquent statement gîven us a rew days ago by the dis-

itingu.ished and learned representative or Ceylon has made it super-
rluOus for me rurther to elaborate this point.

If this Assembly decides to extend the lire or UNRWA, as
the Secretary-General has recommended, we shall naturally be arixious

to see the Agency runction as effectively as possible. The two reports

before us have pointed out speclfic areas where Improvement can and

should be made. I do not lntend to discuss ail the matters mentioned

in the reports where progress is highlr desirable. Without miflimizing

the importance or the other technical considerationS, hovever, 
I thiiik

particular mention should be made or the need to rectify ration 
rolis

and to increase programmes ror self-support.

We strongly support the Directorts intention to make a new

attempt to clear up the situation which has existed for some years,
whereby a nuxnber or persons have been receiving assistance from UNRWA

to which they arenot entitled and whereb3§,in consequenceover 1009000

children or registered rerugees have had to be-deprived or rations for'

which they are eligible. We urge the Dïrector to give the solution or
this Problem a high priority and we have been encouraged by the
references in his report to the co-operative attitude of' the authorities
Mfost Closely concerned.

Similarly we urge that every eff'ort be made to ensure that
the humanitarian work or UNRWA not be hampered by anY host goverrmen.tts
lack 'Or full recognition or the Agencyts status as a subsidiary organ
Of the Unlited Nations.

We also place considerable importance on the need for self-
support programmes and have been pleased to, hear expressions in favour
of such programmes. In our view the Agency should do ahl it *can within
the prevailing Pohitical and rinancial conditions to assist the refugees


